The Harlin Museum Board of Directors Announces the Election of New Officers



The Harlin Museum is pleased to announce the addition of two new officers to its board of directors following their officer elections at the December board meeting.

To the office of President of the Board of Directors, board members elected West Plains resident and former board Vice President, Vicki Warren-Martin. Ms. Martin, a board member since 2018, operates her own freelance media marketing service and is also the museum's IT Manager and PR Coordinator. Her interests include art, photography, regional & world history, and philanthropy.

To the office of Vice President of the Board of Directors, members elected West Plains resident Cleo Cockrum, Ed.D. Ms. Cockrum, a board member since 2018, has a doctorate in

Developmental Education Administration and also serves as the museum's Gallery Manager. Her interests include quilting and textile arts, local history, personal genealogical study, and spending time with her friends & family.

The offices of Board Secretary and Board Treasurer continue to be occupied by Ms. Septembre (Temi) Lasater, a board member since 2018. Ms. Lasater is a life-long Ozarks resident and a graduate of SMSU-WP with a cow-calf operation in Howell County. Her interests include local/regional history, folkways, and genealogical research. She is also an active member of the Ozarks Chapter of the Missouri Archaeological Society.

Please join us in congratulating these ladies on their newly-elected positions!

If you are interested in volunteering at the museum or in joining the Harlin Museum Board, please send an email to the board with "VOLUNTEER REQUEST" in the subject line and send it to the following email address: info@harlinmuseum.com.

Or you may contact the museum at (417) 256-7801; please leave a message with your name and contact information regarding your request.